
 
 

	
Drive	with	CARE	Program	–		
Request	a	Presenter	at	Your	
School	or	Community	Group	

	
The	Drive	with	CARE	presentation	is	usually	conducted	in	a	classroom	setting	for	45-50	
minutes.	It	is	an	interactive	discussion	about	Graduated	Driver	Licensing	Laws,	traffic	
safety	laws	and	violation	penalties,	courteous	driving	vs	aggressive	driving,	distracted	
driving,	impaired	driving	and	seat	belt	use.	Depending	on	availability,	the	presentation	
can	be	expanded	and	include	impaired	goggles	and	the	driving	simulator.	
	
Difficulty	Level:	Easy	
	
Implementation	Timeframe:	
Any	time	throughout	the	school	
year	
	
What	goes	into	hosting	a	
successful	speaker	presentation	
at	your	school	or	community	
organization?		

1. Begin	by	getting	approval	
from	your	Principal,	
Program	Director	or	
Driver	Education	
Instructor	to	help	
determine	who	might	need	to	be	involved,	as	well	as	when	the	presentation	
could	be	held.	Usually	the	presentations	are	conducted	in	a	classroom	(45-50	
minutes),	however,	it	can	be	amended	to	fit	other	settings!	

2. When	working	with	your	student	advisor,	school	administration,	or	community	
leadership,	define	a	couple	of	dates	and	times	that	would	be	appropriate	to	
hold	a	school/community-wide	speaker	presentation.		

3. A	Drive	with	CARE	program	presentation	requires	audio	&	visual	needs.	Please	
work	with	your	school	or	community	group	to	ensure	there	is	audio	and	visual	
support	for	the	presentation,	and	a	location	or	classroom	is	available	for	the	
presentation	on	your	set	day.	(Liz	can	provide	the	projector	if	needed.)	

4. Contact	Elizabeth	(Liz)	Willis	(contact	information	below)	to	discuss	
presentation/event	opportunities.	

5. Formally	set	an	exact	date	and	time	with	Liz,	and	your	school	or	community	
organization.	

6. Prior	to	the	event	and	on	the	day,	be	sure	to	advertise	event	with	flyers,	school	
announcements,	etc.		



 
 

Event	Idea:	Elizabeth	can	present	the	Drive	with	CARE	to	the	individual	Driver	Education	
Classes,	and	also	set	up	the	driving	simulator	and	drunk	goggles	in	the	lunch	area	during	
the	schools’	lunch	hour.		
	
Contact:		
Elizabeth	(Liz)	Willis		
Education	&	Outreach	Coordinator	
Office	of	Driver	Safety	
Bureau	of	Motorist	Compliance	
Telephone:	(850)	617-3125	
Email:	elizabethwillis@flhsmv.gov		
	
	
Reporting	Criteria	-	Please	visit	this	link	to	report	back	on	your	outreach	efforts:	
https://www.floridasadd.org/project-reporting/	
	

1. Did	you	hold	a	Drive	with	Care	presentation	at	your	school	or	community	
organization?	

2. How	many	students	or	teens	attended	your	event?	
3. How	many	parents	or	caregivers	attended	your	event?		
4. How	did	you	promote	your	event	(select	any	and	all	that	apply)	

a. Morning	announcements	
b. Posters	
c. Flyers	
d. Social	media	
e. School	newsletter	
f. Word	of	Mouth	
g. Emails	
h. Reminder	notes	written	on	teacher	white	boards	

	


